From: Turner, Tom

To: Swann, William (NFD); Drake, John (MNPD); Allen, Burkley (Council Member); Q"Connell, Freddie (Council
Member); Evans, Erin (Council Member); Jameson, Mike (Mayor's Office); Buntin, John (Mayor's Office); Gross
Cynthia (Legal)

Cc: Turner, Tom

Subject: NDP Donations to NFD/MNPD

Date: Friday, May 6, 2022 1:31:18 PM

Attention: This email originated from a source external to Metro Government. Please exercise
caution when opening any attachments or links from external sources.

Hello all,

We have had several meetings with both the Nashville Fire Department and with
the Metro Nashville Police Department, and asked them to share equipment needs
that would help in their public safety service delivery downtown. The following
items were discussed:

NFD
2-Polaris UTV Northstar @ $26,538.87 each = $53,077.74
2-FDH-203 @ $7,300.00 each = $14,600.00
1-24' Trailer @ $5,300.00 each = $5,300.00
Total = $72,977.74

MNPD
1-Polaris Ranger Crew XP 1000 NorthStar Premium- $27.099.00
2-Solar Panel Sky Cop- @ $35.000.00 each = $70,000.00

Total = $97,099.00

We believe the equipment would enhance public safety downtown, and are
pleased to offer to fund the purchases on behalf of business owners and property
owners downtown. Please let us know what is needed to move this forward.

As always, thank you for all that you do.

Best,
Tom

Thomas D. Turner
President & CEO

Nashville Downtown Partnership
150 4th Avenue North, Suite 110
Nashville, TN 37219

615-743-3090
tturner@nashvilledowntown.com
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Core Purpose: To make downtown Nashville the compelling urban center in the Southeast in
which to LIVE, WORK, PLAY and INVEST.






